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Submission: I object to further gas price increases. It has been steadily rising in recent years. I cannot continually afford these 
price increases as I am on a pension. Further price increases are going to cause me to restrict my winter gas use and therefore 
my warmth. It is outrageous that in a country like ours with vast gas supplies we have to pay such high prices. 
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